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13/03/2023  10:38:222023/0160/P OBJ dr anthony du 

Vivier

I write to object very strongly to the  planning application 2023/0160/P

I see that the development type is said to be ¿minor alterations. ¿ The  excavation of a basement does not 

seem minor to us especially as it says, there might be ¿slight¿ damage to adjacent houses. Any damage is 

unacceptable.

We also realise that there will be major disruption to parking for residents and for access to Saint Marks 

Crescent, which is a very narrow road.

Judith and Anthony du Vivier
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